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Background 

 
On 20 May 2014, the Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) provided an exporter 
questionnaire to Changzhou Trina Solar Energy (Trina Solar) a selected Chinese exporter of 
certain crystalline silicon photovoltaic modules or panels (PV modules or panels) for sampling. 
The response to the exporter questionnaire was due on 25 June 2014. 
 
On 26 May 2014, a consultant representing Trina Solar wrote to the Commission seeking an 
extension until 16 July 2014. The reasons for seeking an extension were; 
 

 Exporter questionnaire responses are to be prepared for three members of the Trina 
Solar group of companies; and 

 Trina Solar is currently involved in US anti-dumping and subsidy investigations as a 
selected exporter. 

 
Decision 

 
After carefully considering Trina Solar’s request and taking into account the strict legislative 
timeframes, the Commission granted an extension of one week. The Commission expects the 
questionnaire response to be complete in all respects in the first instance.  
 
The responses to the exporter questionnaire are now due by 02 July 2014.  
 


